From: Board of Supervisors. (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors

Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Na, Wilson (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: FW: Equitably Amending HSH Oversite Legislation

Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 2:18:52 PM

Arthur Khoo

Office of the Clerk of the Board

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 554-7708 | (415) 554-5163

arthur.khoo@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org

Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Jordan Davis <jodav1026@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:47 AM

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Fwd: Equitably Amending HSH Oversite Legislation

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From Anakh Sul Rama, please add this to File 220535

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Anakh Sul Rama <anakhsulrama@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jul 6, 2022, 9:27 AM

Subject: Equitably Amending HSH Oversite Legislation

To: <Kelly.Groth@sfgov.org>, <jodavl1026@gmail.com>

Hi

I am Anakh Sul Rama, formerly homeless, SRO resident and organizer. | am strongly in favor of
independent and equitable oversight for SRO's and our homeless and supportive housing systems.
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This means that the oversight needs to come from the people who are impacted, us SRO residents
with that lived experience, ourselves. It is inequitable to have an oversight body with decision
makers beholden to conflicting interests or power dynamics. SRO residents deserve more and we
deserve more seats at the table then the representatives of conflicting financial and political
interests. | stand with the 30 right now coalition in solidarity in asking that the oversight commission
not be watered down and to ensure that oversight is by and for residents ourselves.

In Community,
Anakh Sul Rama



